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We are excited to be back in action 
after Perkiomen’s winter break. I 
love the energy from our coaches 
and student-athletes in the pool, on 
the basketball courts, and on the 
track. Their hard work is paying off 
with clutch performances happening 
in critical moments. In this edition, 
learn more about our winter track 
team and hear from two of our track 
alumni. 
 
Don’t forget to check out game 
schedules and follow us on social 
media - you can support our seniors 
in person or virtually on senior day, 
and see how our seasons wrap up!

Letter from the 
Athletic Director: 
Mike Kruger 

Team Spotlight: Winter Track
Congratulations to Perkiomen’s Winter Track 
team for a fantastic season thus far. Members 
of the boys’ team have broken several school 
records (listed below), and we are excited to 
watch our other athletes continuously improve 
their personal records. 

Special shout out goes to Sylvia Ziegler ’28 
(pictured below). While she has not broken Perk’s 
200 m record, she has run an impressive 31.7 
second race in 8th grade!

2023-2024 Winter Track Team

Congratulations to the following Panthers 
who have broken records during the Winter 
Track 2023-2024 season!

400 m: 54.78 - Rolando Mele ’25 

55 m Hurdle: 8.41 - Rolando Mele ’25

4x400 m Relay: 3:51.52		
Paul Cosme ’24, Rolando Mele ’25, 
Andres Suarez  ’26, Khalem Walker ’24

Long Jump: 19-00.5 - Nate Romberger ’24
 

Jacob Wells, Head Coach Winter Track




